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Merry
Christmas!

For those of you who could not
attend the Chanticleer Christmas
Dinner you missed a really great
evening.  All who attended agree it
was a 5 star night – great place,
food, drinks, music and friends.
Great job Stephanie!

Congratulations to two of our
football stars – both J.P.
Lagreco and Marshall
Wadleigh were each on
championship teams in
football this year!

NEW BABIES IN THE
NEIGHBORHOOD

Benita and Jeff Romano
have a new baby boy and
Christine and Michael
Couvillion have a new baby
girl.
Congratulations to you!

We have some new neighbors in
our neighborhood.  Please make
them welcome, go over and
introduce yourselves and let
them know that they are
important to our neighborhood.

Don’t forget to submit any news
you want to put in the next
newsletter to Linda Ashley –
847-0258.

HAPPY NEW YEAR!
Thanks to Scott Wadleigh for the wonderful New Year’s Eve
fireworks.  They really did light up the sky!
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OUR HOMEOWNERS’ MEETING HAS
BEEN RESCHEDULED TO
FEBRUARY 15TH.

Please join us for this important homeowners’
meeting.  The time is 7 p.m.  The place is 388
Robert Boulevard (First Pentecostal Church,
McKinney Building).
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